High School Bulletin for November 4th, 2022

Today's High School birthday: No Birthdays

Fa, La, La, La, La,...

Got an ugly side - express it! Looking for participants for the Ugly Christmas Attire competition! Your creation will be modeled at an all-school assembly on Dec. 2nd. Flyers in the office or see a staff member for details.

There will be a Thanksgiving Food Donation on November, 9th-15th. If you would like to donate to this cause there is a flyer in the office or in the hallway. Thank you.

ATTN. SENIORS: Please see Mrs. VanBevern to sign up for your diploma, as soon as possible.

If you are interested in ordering any 2022 USA Softball Championship clothing, please grab an order form from the office. Please make checks out to Custom Creations and turn into Mrs. Gascho. Orders will be picked up every Friday. The deadline for ordering is November 18th.

Please sign up in the office if you are interested in joining the high school bowling team.

Please sign up for high school girls' and boys' basketball in the office!

The library is available most mornings for silent reading and studying. Feel free to stop by.

Attn Students: PLEASE make sure that you check your emails!!!!!!

Please make sure that when you are late, leaving or coming back, for any reason after school starts, that you come into the office and sign in or out.

Students, just a reminder if your going on a college visit please have the <u>Guidance Office sign</u> your form before you go on your visit..

Student, just a reminder if you are going on a job shadow please make sure you get a form from the Guidance office.

Students: All vehicles must be registered in the office. Permit forms are available in the office.

Remember Patriots: Care for others. Own the day. Be determined. Show effort."